PO BOX 10228, PEORIA, IL 61612

To: Stefanie Tarr
City Clerk
City of Peoria

I 1 Mandy Eubank, Treasurer

Re: Liquor License

As provided in our original renewal application dated February 14, 2022, we have sched:
the annual Labor Day Picnic as indicated below, and are requesting an update to our existing
liquor license.

Annual Fee $100.00
Labor Day Picnic — Riverfront Festival Park — September 5% 40.00
Late Filing Fee 100.00
240.00
Total previously paid with initial application (" N90)

Amount now due $40.00






